
 
 

 

 

Summer social photos 

Learning photos 

Sports day photos 

Coffee morning photos 

Assembly photos 

Wedding lunch photos 

Attendance 

Summer Fair poster added  to PDrive as Summer Fair Poster 20108– Also Friday June 15th Summer Fair Cake and ice 

cream sale instead of Reception Cake Sale – Mills said she is waiting on confirmation as to what date they will use for 

Reception Cake Sale. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FW NEWS 
Floreat Wandsworth Primary School Newsletter – Friday 22nd June 2018 

   

 

A WALK ON THE WILD SIDE! 

DARWIN & COLUMBUS SCHOOL TRIP  

The Reception pupils put on their explorer hats and took a trip to London Zoo in search of as many 

different animals as they could find.  

With excitement and wonder they explored the zoo and all its inhabitants. There were giggles of delight 

in the Butterfly House and shrieks of sheer amazement at the sight of the giant giraffes.  

The children showed great independence as they carried their own lunches and took responsibility for 

directing their groups around using the map. 

One of the highlights of the day was visiting the Gorilla Kingdom where the children discovered a species 

called the Columbus Monkey! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

                                                                           

 

POSITIVE FEEDBACK 

The Office Team received a wonderful phone call this week from a member of the public. A lady had been 
sitting in her car watching our Year 1 teachers take small groups of pupils to Tesco. She could not believe her eyes 

and just had to call us to let us know that she thought the pupils and teachers were amazing! She thought that 
the pupils acted with dignity and that the teachers were overwhelmingly positive in their interactions with the 
pupils. Well done everyone! 
 

 

 

       

 

 

Miss Richards will be taking part in a teacher training programme which 
starts next week. This means Miss Richards will have her final day at 

Floreat Wandsworth today. We would like to take this opportunity to 
thank Miss Richards for all her support and endless commitment to helping 

pupils with their learning.  
  

 

Year 2 showed outstanding 

sportsmanship during their latest 

fixture against Earlsfield Primary 

School, coming in 2nd place by 1 run! 

When asked by Mr Gallagher, “What 

do you think your team did well?” one 

of the team answered, “Even if one of 

our team missed the ball we still 

encouraged each other”. What a 

thoughtful response and demonstration 

of exceptional character.   

YEAR 2 CRICKET FIXTURE 

       

 

 

Congratulations to Caelin 

from Year 2 who is 

performing in ‘Annie Jr’ 

at Hampton Hill 

Theatre! 

Would you like to share a success story 

from out of school? 

Please email the office with a photo and a 

short caption about something your child has 

achieved out of school. Examples could 

include: dance recitals, helping in the 

community, a wicket in a cricket match or 

cooking something for the first time at home.  

We will do our best to get as many success 

stories in the newsletter as possible! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOOK NOW 

FOR THE 

AMSA 

SUMMER 

CAMP! 

www.amsports

academy.co.uk

/camps/ 

 

http://www.amsportsacademy.co.uk/camps/
http://www.amsportsacademy.co.uk/camps/
http://www.amsportsacademy.co.uk/camps/


 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Sunday 24th 
June  

2 – 4 pm FOFW Gardening Day     
 

Wednesday 27th 
June  

 6pm Y1 2018-19 MEET THE TEACHER EVENING (Enter via the Community Garden) 
 

Thursday 28th 
June  

 8.45am YEAR 2 END OF YEAR ASSEMBLY 
 

Friday 29th June   8.45am YEAR 1 END OF YEAR ASSEMBLY 
 
(families are welcome to stay for a FRIDAY COFFEE MORNING after the 
assembly @ 9.15am)  

SUNDAY 1ST JULY FOFW SUMMER FAIR 2PM – 5PM 

SUMMER FAIR CAKE DONATIONS – Drop off instructions 

No Summer Fair would be complete without a cake stall! We'd like to invite you to bake traybakes, cupcakes and biscuits for 
sale on the day.  

Please may we ask you to bring your cake donations to school (Farlton Rd entrance) on Sunday 1st July 9am to 12 noon.     
A huge thank you in advance from all of the Summer Fair Team 

Monday 2nd July   8.45am 
 

RECEPTION END OF YEAR ASSEMBLY 
 

Tuesday 3rd July  8.45am NURSERY END OF YEAR ASSEMBLY 
 

Wednesday 4th 
July     

 

6pm  
 

6.45pm 

Y2 2018-19 MEET THE TEACHER EVENING (Enter via the Community Garden) 
 
Y3 2018-19 MEET THE TEACHER EVENING (Enter via the Community Garden) 
 

Thursday 5th 
July   

4 – 7pm TEACHER & PARENT MEETINGS (Enter via the School Office) 
 

Friday 6th July  8.30am – 9.30am FRIDAY COFFEE MORNING  & FOFW St George’s Fundraiser  
In the school hall. (LAST COFFEE MORNING OF 2017/18) 
 

 
 Tuesday 10th 

July  
 

 
8.45am – 9.30am  

 
 

2.30pm – 3.15pm 
 

 
4 – 7pm 

 
NEW Nursery 2018-19 Stay & Play Session for PART-TIME Pupils  
(Enter via the Farlton Rd Entrance) 
 
NEW Nursery 2018-19 Stay & Play Session for FULL-TIME Pupils  
(Enter via the Farlton Rd Entrance) 
 
TEACHER & PARENT MEETINGS (Enter via the School Office) 
 

Wednesday 11th 
July  

 

8.30am – 9.30am 
 
 

 2.15pm – 3.15pm  

NEW Reception 2018-19 Stay & Play Session 1  
(Enter via the Farlton Rd Entrance) 
 
NEW Reception 2018-19 Stay & Play Session 2  
(Enter via the Farlton Rd Entrance) 
 

Friday 13th July  3.30pm – 5pm  FOFW END OF SUMMER DISCO 
 

Thursday 19th 
July  

During the school 
day 

FOFW SHOES FOR AFRICA DONATIONS – Please leave all donations at the 
School Office 

Friday 20th July   3.30pm   END OF SUMMER TERM  


